
 NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 23rd JULY 2024 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE: Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019 or office@hstb.co.uk  

  Attendance 2024 25 
Whole School Attendance for the 

year is 94.3%      
Best attenders for the Year were RM 96.3%  
Well done to RM for good attendance this year. 

 
We hope to make further improvements to the 
attendance next year and rigorous checks and 

monitoring will continue via the attendance team. Great 
outcomes and success are driven by good attendance!! 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  
Everyday counts!! 

SPORTS DAYS                       
Our Annual Sports day events are planned to take 

place on Monday 22nd at 1.30pm for Reception 
and KS1 and Tuesday 23rd July at 10.30am for KS2. 
We are praying for dry weather and invite parents 

to attend. We will keep parents updated should 
the weather be an issue. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS                          

Monday 22nd July 1.30pm – EYFS & KS1 Sports Day 

Tuesday 22nd July 9am – Y6 Leavers Service St Barnabas Church 

Tuesday 22nd July 10.30am – KS2 Sports Day 

Tuesday 22nd July 1pm – School closes for the Summer 

Tuesday 3rd September 8.35am – School opens September’ 24 

 

 

 

 

END OF YEAR RESULTS 

  We are delighted to share with you the succesful 

results our pupils achieved this year. 

YEAR GP SUBJECT SCHOOL 
RESULT  

LOCAL  
RESULT 

RECEPTION READING 77.8% 69.3% 

WRITING 74.1% 64.8% 

NUMBER 83.3% 71.3% 

GLD 72.2% 62.0% 

 

YEAR 1 PHONICS 86.7% 78.7% 

    

YEAR 2 READING 80% NA 

WRITING 73% NA 

MATHS 80% NA 

COMBINED 72% NA 

    

 EXPECTED 
LEVEL 

SCHOOL 
RESULT 

NATIONAL 
RESULT 

YEAR 6 READING 72% 74% 

WRITING 75.4% 72% 

MATHS 77% 73% 

GPS 75.4% 72% 

COMBINED 65% 61% 

 GREATER 
DEPTH 

SCHOOL  
RESULT 

NATIONAL 
RESULT 

 READING 22.8% TBC 

 WRITING 11% TBC 

 MATHS 31.5% TBC 

 GPS 36.8% TBC 

WE ARE VERY PROUD OF OUR SCHOOL, PUPILS 

AND THANK ALL THE PUPILS, PARENTS & STAFF 

FOR THEIR HARD WORK AND COMMITMENT!           

HAVE A WONDERFUL SUMMER BREAK. 

                      

SCHOOL CLOSES FOR 

SUMMER TUESDAY 1PM                 

Collection from 12.45pm 

Thankyou to all our parents for their support this year, 
together in Partnership we have a successful school we 
are proud of and where children are able to flourish and 

achieve. We wish all our Y6 children the very best as they 
journey forward to High School.  
Have a fabulous Summer break! 

We look forward to working with you in 2024 -25 
Mrs Smith  

 

mailto:office@hstb.co.uk

